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RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Regular Meeting 
August 16, 2018 

 
The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on June 5, 2018 at 5:42pm at the EverGreen Park, Kennedy Road, 
Green Township, NJ  
 
ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Patty DeClesis, Brad Jones, Brenda Grasso, Yvonne Hernandez and Gladys Golder. 
Members present: Collen McLean, Brad Jones, Yvonne Hernandez and Patty DeClesis.  
Also present:  Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.  
Members absent: Brenda Grasso and Gladys Golder   
 
Approval of the June 5, 2018 minutes – motion made by Brad and seconded by Patty. 
 
BUSINESS:  
1. Family Fun Nights – There was a discussion about whether or not to continue the Family Fun Nights as they are not 
attended by township residents. Going forward, the Gingerbread night will continue and there will be one summer Family Fun 
Night next year. More can always be added if the attendance is up and the interest by the residents is there. Some ideas for 
next year were: family bowling night, SkyZone, ice skating, Miners game and karaoke.    
2. Summer Series Activity Program – The Committee had a discussion about the Activity Program. Very well attended. There 
have been over 70 different children that have attended this summer with about 20-30 children attending each Tuesday.  
3. Green Township Day – Kim will call to confirm Face Painter and other various vendors. If the pervious face painter will not be 
able to attend the Committee will look into hiring someone to paint faces for free for the residents.  Boy Scouts will do the flag 
ceremony. Colleen will find someone to sing the National Anthem. Brad suggested more advertising for the vendors as we only 
have 6 vendors and 5 info booths right now. Kim will send out an additional email to all the vendors from last year.  
 
MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:  
 
Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 6:32 pm to begin Family Fun Night.  
The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Mantz  

 
Recreation Secretary       Date approved: 9.18.18 


